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MTSS (Multi-Tiered System of Support) – formerly known as PBIS 

Welcome back to a new school year! We will be focusing our efforts 

this year on the Multi-Tiered System of Support (formerly known as 

PBIS) in order to promote school improvement. MTSS is a method of 

intervention that helps students by supporting them using research 

based academic and behavioral practices, as well as social and 

emotional learning. It helps to ensure that students know and 

understand the school expectations and core values. Students will 

continue to earn First State “cash” known as FS Cash to be used to 

participate in various events/activites throuhgout the school year. 

During the month of March, students enjoyed a movie and some 

yummy movie snacks. Each class was divided into classrooms and 

got to choose a movie of their liking, while snacking on some popcorn 

and movie candy. Our next MTSS event for the month of April will be 

a fun field day filled with games and activities.  

 

The New Matrices: “The 3 R’s” 

“Be Ready” 

“Be Responsible” 

“Be Respectful” 
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Estelle 

 

1. What is your favorite class?  
Science 

2. Who is your favorite teacher?  
Ms. Hadley 

3. What is your favorite color? 
Blue  

4. What is your favorite food?  
Pizza 

5. What do you like to do on your free 
time? 
Play on my phone and go on YouTube 

 

 

STUDENT OF THE MONTH – 
MARCH 

Important Dates: 
 
April 10th: Schools closed 

April 11th: Overlook Café – Elementary 

April 16th: School Store 

April 18th: Overlook Café – Middle  

April 25th: Overlook Café – High 

April 26th:  MTSS Event 

 


